
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: Because of the short week, we 
are going to review some of the skills 
learned in the last couple weeks. Reading 
sight words and spelling words with short 
and long vowels (a, e, i, o, u). 
MATH:  
   *Repeated Addition (3+3+3+3=12) 
   *Repeated Addition with Arrays 
         (2 by 5) 
 
GRAMMAR: Plural nouns and adding 
inflectional endings to words (–ed and –ing) 
will be the topics this week! 

We have almost reached 60 coins in our jar for our Whole Class Reward Day!! We need 10 more by 
Wednesday, so I’m hoping to have a fun, reward day with the kiddos!  I hope you all have a wonderful 
Thanksgiving with family and enjoy the extra long weekend! 
   --Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER: *Wednesday, November 23 (Early Dismissal @ 12:50pm)  
*Thursday, November 24 – Friday, November 25 (NO SCHOOL-THANKSGIVING BREAK!) 

November 23-25 

Keep in Mind… 
*We are going to approach our pirate 
points a little differently starting after 
Thanksgiving. So, you will not see behavior 
charts going home. The management 
system needs to be changed a little to fit 
our specific behaviors. 
*SHOW & TELL will be on Tuesdays. 
Each week, 3 students will be allowed 
to bring something to share with the 
class (pictures, toys, souvenirs, etc.). I 
told them to make it unique and 
interesting! This week’s students are: 

Brooklyn, Trenton B., & Mya 


